
 
 

State of North Carolina | Purchase & Contract 
1305 Mail Service Center | 116 West Jones Street | Raleigh, NC 27699-1305 

984 236 0210   T 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All Purchasing Officers at State Agencies, Institutions, Community Colleges and 

Universities 
 
FROM: Bahaa Jizi, Category Manager 
 
DATE:  June 7, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Statewide Term Contract Update 

This memo includes important information regarding Statewide Term Contract 070A – Vehicles. 

Due to the overwhelming demand, Stellantis Fleet (FCA) has announced an early order cut off, 
effective Thursday, June 17, 2021, for the following models: 

• Dodge Charger and Dodge Charger Police (LD) 
• Dodge Challenger (LA) 

Stellantis Fleet will attempt to accommodate all orders placed by Thursday, June 17, 2021, but cannot 
guarantee production. Please plan accordingly. 

2022 Model Year ordering for these models will open soon.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please send an email to Bahaa Jizi at 
baha.jizi@doa.nc.gov.  
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